
 

 
GENERAL LICENSING COMMITTEE 
8 FEBRUARY 2006 
 
Report of the Corporate Director, Environmental Services 

 

POLICE INVITATION TO ATTEND COMMITTEE 

 
RECOMMENDATION 

 
1. To note the report. 
 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
2.1 At the meeting on 5 October 2005, General Licensing Committee resolved to ask 

the Assistant Director – Environmental Health & Trading Standards to write to the 
Police Authority on behalf of the Committee regarding making representations 
under the Licensing Act 2003. 

 
2.2 As requested, a letter was sent to Chief Superintendent Tony Hurrell on 9 

December 2005 and he responded on 29 December 2005, which he also copied to 
members of the General Licensing Committee.  Copies of both letters will be 
available at the meeting. 

 
2.3 Chief Superintendent Hurrell has been invited to attend the meeting to discuss the 

issues further. 
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Appendix 1 – Implications 
 



   

APPENDIX 1 
 
IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial 
 
1. None arising directly from this report.  
 
 
Legal 
 
2. None arising directly from this report. 
 
 
Personnel 
 
3. None arising directly from this report. 
 
 
Equalities impact 
 
4. None arising directly from this report.   
 
 
Corporate themes and priorities for change 
 
5.1 The new licensing regime contributes to the Council’s objectives of healthy, safe 

and independent communities, a lively and energetic cultural life and a 
diverse, attractive and healthy environment. 

 
5.2 The new licensing regime furthers the Council’s priorities of improving customer 

service, in the city centre and locally. 
 
 


